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2-4-2022

Community High School District 117 Families,

This afternoon, the District received a decision, from the court, regarding the face mask and

close contact exclusion lawsuit. The court issued multiple rulings and at this time, the District is

in the process of reviewing the judge’s decision and will communicate with you as soon as

possible regarding the impact to families, students and staff.

I  ask for your patience and understanding as the District navigates the latest changes to the

COVID-19 guidance and rules for Illinois schools.

Thank you for your continued support of our students, teachers, and staff.

Dr. Jim McKay
Superintendent


